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I am writinq to you regarding the efforts of the country's savings 
institutions and others to promote leqislation to restrict the activities 
of money market mutual funds in order to help the savings industry. 

I agree wholeheartedly with the position taken by your administration 
that the way to solve the savings industry's problems is not to be found 
in increased governmental intervention in the private sector with 
increased restrictions of the money market funds. Increased restrictions 
on the money funds discriminates against the little investors - among 
which I count myself. 

The better road to follow to he:lp the savings i:u.s.titu~.ions is to reduce 
the restrictions on the savings institutions --to_enable them tObetter 
compete against the money market funds. 

5ilfelY yours,. 
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Roger L. Sternberg ) 


